
Save all of West Hayden Island - not just some of it! The Comprehensive Plan should focus on 
reducing brownfields and making Portland a clean and healthy place to live. It is not appropriate 
to use this important planning process to reduce the amount of greenspace in our growing city.  
 
I kayaked to West Hayden Island this morning from Kelley Point Park and it is wonderful asset 
to our city. 
 
Thank you! 
Jasmine Zimmer-Stucky 
5918 NE 13th Ave 97211 
 


